
 

MOTORSPORT NEW ZEALAND 
VOLUNTEER OFFICIALS COMMISSION 
 

 

The MotorSport New Zealand Volunteer Officials Commission convened for a Zoom video meeting on 

April 23, 2024, commencing at 7.00pm. 
 

ATTENDEES 

Kim Adams   Commission Member 

Lenard McLeod   Commission Member 

Tina Nichols   Commission Member 

Ryan Seabright   Commission Member 

Nikki Sim   Commission Member 

Mark Mallard   MSNZ Board Liaison 

Steve Collier    MSNZ Safety and Volunteer Manager 

Morgen Dickson  MSNZ Customer Relationship Administrator 

 

APOLOGIES  
Amy Pullen   Chairperson 
 

 

• Events 

o Tina recently attended the Ashburton Street Sprint, the Mag & Turbo event at Ruapuna and South 

Canterbury Rally. 

o Ryan noted that he had been to ‘Race to the Dump’ and Alexander Road. 

 

• Conference and AGM – Volunteer Official Commission Workshop 

o The Commission will begin looking into who is available in the Christchurch area as a local volunteer.   

o The theme is Participation  

 

• Accredited Volunteers 

o Details for the new Logbook and Hard card details are being sorted. 

o Roles with descriptions for application and upgrade are required.    

 

• Junior Officials 

o This is still being worked on with the Board. 

 

• General Business 

o Discussion took place around the EV kits available to Member Clubs.  

 
Next Meeting – 23 May 2024 at 7.00pm     

  
 


